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Syracuse University Student Association

President/Vice President Letter of Intent

To whom it may concern:

As proud students of Syracuse University, we are excited to announce our plans to run for Student
Association President and Vice President. Through our combined strengths in professionalism,
communication, and dedicated leadership, we are ready to make positive changes for the Syracuse and
ESF student body. We are passionate about ensuring that all student voices are heard and that Syracuse is
truly a home away from home. This can be done through listening, having productive discussions, and
taking action on behalf of our community.

We want to make other students feel comfortable and empowered to voice their opinions and suggestions
to us so that we can do everything necessary within SA to make the community a better place for all. We
are excited for the opportunity to improve student life, campus safety and involvement, diversity, equity,
and inclusion, academics, and more within the Syracuse University Student Association.

We would like to thank the students of Syracuse, ESF, and Student Association for the opportunity to
submit our petition for candidacy and hope to begin improving the lives of our fellow students in the near
future!

Sincerely,

Breton MacNeil and Heidi Currin


